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SHEET METAL WORKERS RETIREES MEETING/LUNCHEON

10:30 AM AT THE UNION HALL

FOLLOWED BY LUNCH AT THE UNION HALL
Tuesday - April 18, 2017
Lunch will be a Sub Platter with a variety of sandwich sliders to choose from. Cost per attendee will be $5.00. 
                               Please respond by Monday, April 17, 2017
RSVP – 489-1377 – Local Union-83 Office 
GUEST SPEAKER(S) AT THIS MEETING:

A JAEGER & FLYNN REPRESENTATIVE will be present to review Retiree Insurance and to address any questions, or problems, you may have. 
It has been 4 months since our last meeting of the Retiree Club. The winters seem to never end. Eventually the days do get longer and warmer and right on schedule, the Robins and Retirees that migrated south in the fall return to the north, and the Bears and wintering Retirees that hibernated, come out of their caves.  So, it is time to start our schedule of meetings before the cycle starts again. Come to the meeting and see some of your old friends. Say hello and have a chat with the people you once worked with, the same people you share the proud title of “Local 83 Retired Sheet Metal Worker” with.
In accordance to the Sheet Metal Workers Retiree Club Bylaws, at the November 2016 meeting the election of officers for 2017 was held. Bob Conahan, President; Hank Landau, Vice President; Earl Brockway, Treasurer/Recording Secretary were the only candidates nominated to fill the needed officer slots. All three agreed to carry on with the duties for another year and were elected to the positions by the members.
We must continue to ask for donations to the Retiree Club Treasury to maintain our presence in the Local. Our Club is asking for…a one-time in 2017…$6.00 donation from each retiree so that we may remain solvent.  In order to keep our organization strong we not only need retirees to attend a meeting, but also make the modest $6.00 per year donation so we can continue our work as a viable entity. Our group has recurring expenses such as postage, coffee before the meeting and donations to various causes.  If you are interested in your donation amounts on record email; EBROCKWAY1@NYCAP.RR.COM and you will get your number by return email. If you don’t do the email thing, ask him at the meeting for your info.
NOTE: At Least 95% of the monies collected are used for local functions.  

One of our continuing projects is buying parts as needed so that when a member needs to borrow our ramp to make their house wheel chair accessible we will have to buy additional pieces to fit their entrance conditions.  Note, we have collected walkers, a wheel chair and crutches for the members to borrow.
The Retiree Club membership has requested a change in venue at times. Any suggestion will be considered.  We need an increase in participating Retirees at meetings to remain a strong organization.
Please make check payable to: SMWLU #83 RETIREE ASSOC. and send to:  Earl Brockway

                                                                                                            1485 Knight Rd.

                             Delanson, NY 12053
Our organization remains an active voice for all retirees.                  
YOUR ATTENDANCE IS GREATLY APPRECIATED 
Fraternally,
                       

                                                            Robert (Bob) Conahan, President  
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